
 

 

 

 

 
25 November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Consultation on Admission Arrangements for St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, 

Hartlepool 2026-2027 

Where changes to admission arrangements are suggested, schools are required to consult 

before these are determined and published. 

A copy of the policy for consultation and a consultation response form can be found on the 

school website at www.stjosephhartlepool.bhcet.org.uk.  The proposed changes are as 

follows: 

• St Joseph’s Hartlepool PAN changing from 24 to 15 

Response forms should be returned to the school by Monday 13 January 2025.   

The Directors of Bishop Hogarth Catholic Education Trust [the Admissions Authority] will 

consider all comments received before they determine the arrangements for 2026-27. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs D Hargreaves 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.stjosephhartlepool.bhcet.org.uk/

